
HC0001565-0001 

Page 1 of 1 

MOON, Sue ~"~ 

From: Michael Forster 

Sent: 14 March 2005 09:14 

To: Niven, Nigel 

cc: 
Subject: Rochester 

Dear Nigel, 

Further to the conference on 17.2.05: I wonder if you have managed to find any information about the 
previous request from the GMC? I have done some research with little success so far. Also, David Williams 
said that he wanted me to look at some correspondence which he thought might be helpful. I require this 
information before I can progress further and I am mindful of the passage of time. 

Yours, Mike Forster. 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments thereto is confidential and intended solely for the attention of the named person, 
firm, company or organisation to whom I have addressed or copied it. It may contain information, which is confidential and / or covered by legal 
professional or other privilege. No mistake in address or transmission is intended to waive or compromise any such privilege. You must not copy, 
distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error please delete the same and notify me on +44 2380 320320 
or by e-mail as soon as possible. 
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